
 

  
 
 

Millertown Pike Roadway Improvements Project
 

Project Description:  This project 
consists of widening Millertown Pike to a 
3-lane section from Kinzel Way to Loves 
Creek Road. The new roadway cross 
section will accommodate three 12 foot 
wide lanes with one of them being a 
two-way left turn lane. The project will 
include curb and gutter, a  sidewalk 
along the west side, extension of the 
existing bridge to provide shoulders, 
improvements to the bridge rail and 
installation of guard rail along Millertown 
Pike near Loves Creek.    
 
 
 

Millertown Pike 
(During Construction - Looking Northeast) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:   
Bid Opening:  March 14, 2013 
Notice to Proceed:  May 22, 2013 
Contract Completion Date:  November 17, 2013 
  
Current Contract Price:  $ 867,215 
 
May 2014 Status:  The project is complete. 
 
Project Designer:  City of Knoxville 
Construction Contractor:  Southern Constructors, Inc. 

Madeline Rogero, Mayor 
 

James R. Hagerman, PE 
Director of Engineering 

 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer:  Robin L. Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 


